
October 28th- November 1 Conference Week and Book Fair (Hours Listed Below)
November 1 Non-Contact Day/No School
November 12 Veteran’s Day Celebration
November 13 PTO Community Meeting 6pm MVE Library
November 20 Spirit Day
November 20 Community Night at Qdoba
November 23 Turkey Trot
November 27-29 No School- Thanksgiving Break

Dear MVE Families,

Welcome back! I hope you all had a wonderful and restful fall break, filled with family time, fun
activities, and a bit of relaxation. With the first trimester coming to a close, we are eager to reflect
on all that we have accomplished together and set new goals as we move into the second
trimester. The growth we've seen in your children over the past few months has been remarkable,
and we look forward to continuing that momentum!

Your students’ first trimester progress reports will be sent home electronically via email today,
October 25. Next week (October 28-November 1) we have the opportunity to strengthen our
partnership during Parent-Teacher Conferences. These conferences are a key time for us to



collaborate as a team on your child’s progress. Strong relationships and open communication
between home and school are the foundation for student success, and your presence is invaluable.
Please reach out to your child’s teacher if you have questions or if you need assistance signing up
for a conference.

Again, I’d like to remind you that this November, Cherry Creek Schools will have measures 4A and
4B on the ballot, which address potential funding and infrastructure needs within the district. These
measures are designed to provide additional support for our schools, staff, and facilities. We
encourage all members of our community to stay informed, learn more about the details of these
measures, and participate in the election process. You can find more information about measures
4A and 4B at cherrycreekfuture.com and cherrycreekschooldistrict.info.

Finally, on November 12, we will be celebrating and honoring Veterans Day. At Mountain Vista
Elementary, we hold a deep appreciation for the sacrifices made by our veterans and active-duty
military personnel. We want to thank the many active members of the military and Veterans within
our community by welcoming them to Mountain Vista for a special performance and our
traditional “Walk of Honor”. If you or any members of your family are active military members or
Veterans, we would love to have you join us! Please RSVP through this link. Thank you for your
service to our country!

Thank you for your ongoing support. It is truly an honor to be a part of the Mammoth community.
With appreciation,

Megan Carkhuff
Principal

Please remember that we have a soft start beginning at 7:45 a.m., and school starts promptly at
8:00 a.m. Do not drop your students off any earlier than 7:45 a.m. as there is no supervision
outside the entry doors before then. Keep in mind that frequent tardiness and early dismissals lead
to missed instruction and can affect your student’s ability to successfully meet grade level
standards and take part in the school community. If you are calling to excuse an absence for your
child, we advise you to use the attendance line (720-886-2795) and not the main office line. If you
need to pick up your child prior to dismissal, you must do so no later than 2:25 p.m. (Monday,
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday) and 1:25 p.m. on Wednesdays. Thank you for your partnership and
cooperation in supporting our students.

If your child will be absent for any reason, please remember to call our 24-hour attendance line,
720-886-2795. Please include following information with your message:
· Student’s first and last name (please spell)

https://cherrycreekfuture.com/
https://cherrycreekfuture.com/
https://cherrycreekschooldistrict.info/?region=eaglecrest
https://cherrycreekschooldistrict.info/?region=eaglecrest
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090F49ACA723A6FB6-49939046-veterans?useFullSite=true


· Teacher name and grade
· Reason for the absence.
· Your name
· Contact phone number
· Brief description of symptoms
Thank you for your partnership as we work to keep our students and staff healthy

All students must be fever-free (fever = 100.4* or higher) without fever-reducing medication for 24
hours and feeling well enough to participate in school.

They also must stay home until it has been 24 hours since their last episode of vomiting and/or
diarrhea and eating and drinking before returning to school.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact our school nurse:
Mandy Jackson BSN, RN 720-886-2704

ajackson4@cherrycreekschools.org

MINDFUL MILERS CLUB
Dear Mammoth Families:

Our Fall Mindful Milers season was a huge success! We enjoyed
getting the opportunity to enhance our girls’ physical and social
well being. Our season will conclude on October 27th at Wash Park.
If your child did not get to participate in our club this Fall they will
get another opportunity in the Spring. Good news is that we are
going to open our club up to boys as well. Girls that were on the waiting list this time will be able
to sign up first because we can only take so many students. Thanks for understanding! Stay tuned
for more information to come this Spring.

Congratulations to all of our Mindful Milers on a fantastic season. We are so proud of you!

Your Coaches,
Mrs. Vasilauskas
Miss Stoll
Miss Poscover
Mrs. Berger

Dear Families,

mailto:ajackson4@cherrycreekschools.org


Get ready—the Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school! This is a great opportunity to
connect with your child over the thrill of bringing home new books to dive into again and again.
Studies show that kids read more when they choose books for themselves. And fostering a love of
independent reading leads to a wide variety of benefits—including academic success and improved
mental health.

Here’s the important information about the Book Fair:

Dates & times:
Monday Oct. 28 2:45-7:00PM
Tuesday Oct.29 2:45-7:00PM
Wednesday Oct. 30 1:15-4:00PM
Thursday Oct. 31 2:15-4:00PM
FridayNov.1 8:00-11:00AM
Location: MVE library

There are even more books on our school’s Book Fair homepage:
I hope you’ll join your child at our school’s Fair and share a reading experience they’ll remember
forever. Every purchase at the fair benefits the Mountain Vista Library.

Thank you for your support and happy reading!

Please see our Sign-Up Genius link if you would like to help at our Book Fair this year.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0548ABAE28A0FA7-52497133-book

What’s Happening in the ART room??

From Ms. Rowland

I will be sending off the student’s artwork to “Art to Remember” this week. You will be receiving an
order form on or before 11/8. You will have the opportunity to make any orders online at this time
until the deadline of 11/15.

The students have been busy creating artwork that has been inspired from the time of the Middle
Ages, which spanned a long time of over 1,000 years! Some of these projects include Rose
Windows and Stained Glass from the Gothic style and Castles.

We have also been having fun with some Fall inspired projects.
Be sure to be on the lookout for these AMAZING new pieces of artwork on display:

· Mrs. Vogel and Stoll’s Kindies- “Pete and Five Pumpkins”
· Mrs. Ash’s Kindies- “All About LINES”
· Mrs. Ligon’s 1st graders- “Crankensteins”
· Mrs. Barnes’ 2nd graders- “Stained Glass Windows”
· Mrs. Vasilauskas’ 3rd graders- "Dia de los Muertos Calaveras”
· Mrs. Sallee and Baran’s 4th graders- “Rose Windows”

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0548ABAE28A0FA7-52497133-book


· Mrs. Christian’s 5th grade- “Spooky Characters” inspired by Tim Burton
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